
 

 

E.L. CROSSLEY SECONDARY SCHOOL 

350 Hwy 20  •  Fonthill, ON  •   LOS 1 EO  •  905-892-2635   •   elcrossley.dsbn.org 

 
January 21, 2021 

Dear Students and Families of E. L. Crossley  
 
Let me begin by thanking you for your patience and understanding during this global pandemic, I understand that 
the uncertainty of our current situation can be challenging.  Yesterday, the Ministry of Education announced that 
secondary schools in Niagara will continue to learn online.  As we finish first semester, remain strong and do your 
best.  We have been asked to adapt and adjust many times over the last year and I appreciate the hard work of 
our students and staff.  
  
Here are the schedules for our school until the end of Semester 1. At this point in time, we are unsure as to when 
the Ministry will return our schools to in-person learning. We will keep you posted as we receive new information. 
  

E. L. Crossley’s Schedule 

Jan 25 
Period 1 

Jan 26 
Period 2 

Jan 27 
Study Hall-P1/2 

Complete Period 
2 Attendance 

Jan 28 
Period 1 

Jan 29 
Period 2 

Feb 1 
Credit Recovery 

Feb 2 
Credit Recovery 

Feb 3 
PD Day 

Feb 4 
Semester 2 begins 

Feb 5 

  
E. L. Crossley’s SSTC Schedule 

Our SSTC Program will continue attending in-person 

Jan 25 
Period 1 
in-person 

Jan 26 
Period 2 
in-person 

Jan 27 
Period 2 
in-person 

Jan 28 
Period 1 
in-person 

Jan 29 
Period 2 
in-person 

Feb 1 
Period 3 
in-person 

Feb 2 
Period 4 
in-person 

Feb 3 
PD Day 

No SSTC Classes 

Feb 4 
Semester 2 begins 

Feb 5 

  
A Reminder about Student Attendance: Log into your scheduled class at 10 am for attendance and updates. 

➢ Open a new web browser every day & go to our school website ELC Website 
➢ Use the Student Login Link located at the top of the page  
➢ Click on the ORANGE Desire to Learn Link  
➢ Be sure to complete the GREEN Attendance Link  
➢ Sign into you class. If you teacher in using a Google classroom then you must ALSO complete the Daily 

Attendance posted in the class. 
*Do not use your phone or D2L Pulse App to login 

  
Return of Semester 1 School Materials (textbooks, library books and other loaned items)   

Students who are Moving or Graduating at the End 
of Semester 1 

Returning Students 

 
All school items must be returned: Call the school 
905 892 2635 to arrange a time for a curb side return 
of any borrowed items.  
 

All items must be returned by February 2, 2021. 
 

Musical Instruments: Mrs. Barber will be in touch to 
explain how you return your instrument to the school 
once your culminating activities are completed. 
 
All other items: Keep other loaned school items in a 
safe place and we will collect them when you return 
in-person. 

 
  

https://elcrossley.dsbn.org/


 
 
 
 
Semester 1 report cards will be emailed to students on Friday February 12, as they were distributed at mid-
semester. 
  
Semester 2 will start on February 4th. I will be sending you more details about the schedule and your timetable as 
soon as it is finalized.  
 
Thank you, for your perseverance as you navigate your courses through the end of the semester.  If your family 
requires any additional support, please do not hesitate to call the school at 905 892 2635.  
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
Janice Sargeant 
Principal 
E. L. Crossley 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


